Gity of Helowna Offce of the Mayo

May 16, 2019
File: 0705-20

Gail Given

Chair

Regional District of Central Okanagan
1450 KLO Road

Kelowna, BC ViW 2K8

Dear Gail,

Please consider this letter the City of Kelowna’s request that the Regional District of Central
Okanagan consider a boundary redefinition as outlined in the attached Report to Council dated
May 6, 2019.

In accordance with the Province of British Columbia Local Government Boundary Changes, "[a]
boundary redefinition is a change when two or more adjoining municipalities, electoral areas, or
regional districts make concurrent adjustments to their shared boundaries.” A municipal boundary
redefinition can only occur under certain circumstances, including when "[lJand adjacent to and
owned by the municipality should be included.”In accordance with Division 3—Municipal Boundary
Changes, Section 15(1) of the Local Government Act, “After receiving a request from the council of
each of 2 adjoining municipalities, the Lieutenant Governor in Council, may, by letters patent, reduce
the area of one municipality and extend the area of the other by the area withdrawn.”

If the Regional District of Central Okanagan approves moving forward with a boundary
redefinition as outlined in the attached Report to Council dated May 6, 2019, the City of Kelowna
requests that the Regional District of Central Okanagan send the Lieutenant Governor in Council
arequest to have the boundary between the City of Kelowna and the Regional District of Central
Okanagan redefined accordingly.

Yours very truly,

[ G

Colin Basran
MAYOR
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